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Patient Information Leaflet

Dear Patient,
We have introduced a new way of arranging some healthcare appointments. This affects you.

At your appointment today, your doctor or nurse decided that you need further assessment or treatment by another service. They will ask the Referral Management Centre to contact you within three working days of receiving your referral letter to discuss the best arrangements for you. 

The Referral Management Centre will try to contact you by telephone twice. If they can’t reach you, they will make an appointment for you. They will take into account the choices you discussed with your doctor or nurse today. The details of your appointment will be sent to you by post.
If you have not heard anything about your appointment by this time next week, please call the Referral Management Centre on 0300 130 3070 and they will advise you.
Alternatively, you can call your local Patient Advice and Liaison Service (PALS) on 0161 219 9451 or email pals@manchester.nhs.uk. 

To receive this information in other formats eg Braille, audio CD, please contact us on 0161 765 4160 or email talkinghealth@manchester.nhs.uk
